Community Relations Committee

CRC

Meeting Notes

July 19, 2016

The July meeting of the CRC committee was held July 19th starting at 10:05 a.m. in the annex. Present were Nancy Alexander, Janet DelSardo, Rosemary Grimmet, Gwen Imhoff, Rory Potter, Lynne Ring, Bob Stockinger, Billie Velaquez and Dianne Clement, Board Liaison. Those absent were Tony DelSardo, Pat Speer and Roger Valdez.

Old Business

Again discussed the Health Fair to be held on September 24th from 2pm to 4pm. It was decided that if HEB cannot supply all the shots/vaccines we want, that we will check with Walgreens. Also discussed if we need a disclaimer for BV and we will find out.

Memorial Hermann will be contacted about them again bringing Directives and Living Wills. The CPR person will be asked to come and just do a demonstration.

Gwen will set up a Fitness Table to discuss all the available fitness opportunities at BV. Lynne volunteered to get info about the Natatorium's available fitness services.

There will be an announcement about the Health Fair in the BV Buzz; in an email to all residents; and in the Weekly Newsletter.

New Business

We have an October date open and will find out the exact date. Modern Systems Concept will be contacted to come out to discuss their services.

The October event will be the last thing we have for the year. Something in the spring that we might do is get with the CPR lady about doing a Saturday class.

An email for future meeting dates, which are the third Tuesday of each month, will be sent. The September meeting we will be the Health Fair.

Next regular meeting will be held August 16th at 10:00 a.m. in the annex.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:45 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Rory Potter